Wireless Internet Policy

The White House Library (WHL) makes the Internet accessible to connect patrons with the resources
and information necessary for personal growth and lifelong learning. WHL has no control over the
information obtained through the Internet and cannot be held responsible for its content or accuracy.
WHL assumes no responsibility for damages, direct or indirect, resulting from the use of the Internet.
Parents/legal guardians assume responsibility for anything their children may access on the Internet.
The Library is not responsible if children violate Library or parental rules. Library staff members are not
able to configure personal wireless devices or troubleshoot equipment that is not WHL property.

Guidelines for Public Wireless Use
o The following are strictly prohibited:

o Violation of any applicable local statute, or state or federal law

o Unauthorized copying or use of copyright protected materials

o Sending, receiving, or displaying text or graphics that may reasonably be construed as
either obscene, child pornography, or harmful to minors

o Comprising the safety and security of a minor or individual when using email, chat
rooms, social media or other forms of electronic communication. Such use includes, but
is not limited to, giving others private information about one self or others or arranging
a face-to-face meeting with an individual on has met on the Internet without a parent or
legal guardian’s permission.

« Patrons must adhere to the above guidelines regardless if they use their personal device or a
library device.

By logging onto our Wi-Fi, you certify that you understand and agree to comply with the above policy.
Failure to abide by these guidelines may result in suspension of library privileges, including Internet
access.
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